
 

 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT OF IOA 

 

 

Dear Dr. Jimmy M. L.

It is a great pleasure for me to learn that you are starting EMAIL FORUM.

This is a great step forward.

Kerala is known for the best in education. Kerala can boast of highest literacy, I am 
happy that you will take Kerala Orthopaedics further through Discussion Forum on 
NET.

Information Technology has made world a global village, The distances have gone. 
You have a problem and if you share, you have an immediate solution through net. 

Digitalization has made documentation easy and very cost effective. We all need to 
have digital camera. This will help in sharing with our community and patient and you 
can have free second opinions.

With your enthusiasm Dr. Jimmy, I am sure every one will wish to be a member of 
your Discussion Forum.

                                                                

                                                             With all the best, 

 

 

                                     Dr.Pravin Kanabar,    

                                                       President: Indian Orthopaedic Association  

 

 

 

 



 

                                       MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY OF IOA  

 

 

Dear Dr. Jimmy,    

                 It is heartening to note that you have started an e-mail service for 
interaction amongst members of the Kerala Orthopaedic Association.  As with several 
other projects you have taken a lead in this also and I am sure other state chapters 
will soon have a similar service.  

                  Through this mail, I send greetings to all members of the Kerala 
Orthopaedic Association and hope this service will lead to healthy communication 
amongst members to enhance knowledge and information solve problems of 
members, seek and obtain  advise on difficult cases, etc.  Do keep me in your hit. 

                   I wish this activity great success. 

                    With warm regards,    

                                                              Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

                                                                H.K.T.Raza 

                                                        Hon.Secretary IOA  

                                                                   

 

 

 



                                   

                                     MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT OF KOA  

 

 

 

Dear Jimmy, 

Let me congratulate you for having taken the initiative to form an email discussion 
forum for orthopaedic surgeons of our state.I am sure that this forum will be an 
every day teacher for all of us to update ourselves in the recent advances.I wish all 
the success for the forum .May God bless our efforts to share our knowledge.

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

                                  Prof.P.S.John,

                                   Head of the Dpt.Of orthopaedics,MCH,

                                   Kottayam,Kerala.

                                   President,KOA.

                                                                  

 

 

 

 



                                     

 

MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY OF KOA 

 

 

Dear jimmy, 

              The members of our prestigious association are proud of the website that the 
KOA now possess. We all appreciate the pains that you are taking to continue the 
good work. All news related to our association can be communicated without delay 
using this. As the Hon. Secretary of IOA has pointed out we the Kerala chapter should 
be on the forefront of all activities for the benefit of the members. Let me take this 
opportunity to ask all members to contribute liberally to this website. I am including 
the report of the activities of Kerala Orthopaedic Association also. 

                                Thanking You, 

                                     Yours’ in KOA,  

 

 

                                          Dr.Tigy Thomas Jacob,

                                          Hon. Secretary,

                                          Kerala Orthopaedic Association.

 


